
 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
AUSTRALIAN FEDERAL POLICE 

Question No. 17 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 18 February 2008: 

Have there been recent briefings with the Department of Immigration and Citizenship relating to the 
Haneef case and if so, how recent? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The AFP provided a written briefing to DIAC regarding the Haneef case on 13 November 2007.  
On 20 December 2007, in response to a request from DIAC, the AFP sent correspondence 
confirming the currency of the previous written brief, dated 13 November 2007.  
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